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Molina Medicare Exit – January 2024 
 
This notice serves to advise that Molina will be transitioning out of the Medicare line of 
business in Florida effective January 1, 2024.  
 
Following Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (“CMS”) guidelines, information 
about the transition has been sent to affected members  as of 10/2/2023. Included in the 
letter is a list of Health Plans in the member’s area in which they can enroll (Note: 
comprehensive list provided by CMS).  Members will remain under our plan through 
12/31/2023. 
 
What this means to you: 
Molina is NOT terminating any contracts with providers.  Molina providers contracted for 
Medicare may service Molina Medicare members from other states under the applicable 
“Reciprocity” segment of your existing contract.  We thank you for your service and 
support to our Molina Medicare membership over the years and look forward to a 
continued partnership. 
 
Please note, this change does not affect Molina Healthcare’s other lines of business. Molina 
Healthcare continues to serve the Medicaid, Long-Term Care, SMI and Marketplace 
population in our current Service Areas. Contracted providers under those lines of business, 
in participating regions or counties, should not redirect members for care. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

 
 

If you need further assistance, please contact Molina Healthcare at: 855-322-4076, Monday through 
Friday, 8am – 5pm. 
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